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Dear colleagues,

Our member-organization of the Dutch NPB and her Dutch sister-organization ACP in
cooperation with the Dutch National Police-force have taken the initiative for an action of
helping our police-colleagues and their families in Ukraine. Koen Simmers who is a member
of our General Assembly is himself going to Poland to deliver the goods!

This subject was discussed this morning in the meeting of the board of EU.Pol.

Unanimous it was decided to bring this initiative under the attention of the members of
EU.Pol with the request to organize similar actions with your unions in cooperation with the
police-forces in your countries.

The Dutch unions have activated their members to ask them for sending money, aid and
safety goods to central addresses in the Netherland.

Off course they will only send protective goods and no firearms or other materials to
fight in war.

The intention is to offer the colleagues in Ukraine humanitarian help, security- and medical
goods, clothes, and other products.

Please ask the writing and filming press in your countries to give large coverage that police-
officers are helping police-officers, because police-officers in Europe are standing for the
protection of democracy! You can always send pics or movies to info@eu-pol.eu.
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For practical reasons we ask our members to do a financial contribution. This without
any obligation. EU.Pol itself will also contribute an amount to our possibilities.

- You can send money via a bank transfer to a special created account of our
Dutch colleagues. They will by the necessary equipement, medications, ... .
o The account is NL48 RABO 0128 1695 59 to the attention of R.M.J.
Meijerink and with the information HELP UKRAIN.

We wish Koen all the best and keep safe!

The Board Of EU.Pol
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